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I strongly request Ecology revise the port of Olympia's cleanup plan to reflect: 
1.Focus dredging on the highly contaminated hotspots in addition to dredging the navigational
areas. 
2.Address continuing surface dioxin contamination likely from the Cascade Pole dredged material.
Take multiple samples using DNAPL protocols established by the EPA.


